
Mill Creek Apartments Rezoning Neighborhood Outreach Summary 

 

This is the summary of my efforts to reach out to the neighboring property owners as of 

February 2nd, 2023. 

I have spoken with Johnny Vanhoy at Oak Grove Moravian Church.  He is the head of the board 

of directors for the church.  He said they have no opposition to rezoning the property. 

A mailer has been sent to the remaining neighbors, within 500’ of the property.  I am waiting to 

hear from them. 

3/1/2023 – Still have not heard back from anyone. 

 

Walter Hutchings, 

W. R. Hutchings Construction, LLC 

336-399-4325 
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